



MINUTES

Meeting: Colorado Bears Youth Hockey Board Meeting
 Date: 7/11/16
 Time: 6:00
 Location: Greeley Ice Haus

Present: Brett Peterson, Steve Box, Steve Gonser, John Swaro, Franco Ramos, Ryan Tregoning, Caitlin Hofstetter, Suzanne Mitchell and other non-board members

<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Financial- Franco Ramos
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	Financials were discussed and all checks are cleared the bank.
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	King Soopers/Safeway Cards-Franco
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	There are some issues with the King Soopers and Safeway cards that are currently being researched by Franco. He is in contact with both stores and some players accounts will be credited once the issue and funds are receive from them. Emails will be sent to families letting them know what amounts will be credited to their accounts
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Mite Program-Steve Box
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	Fee will be \$550.00 for players, the will start the time as the squirts approximately 9/19 Training gear has been ordered for them and for the rest of the organization to use Steve will print flyers, use foam pucks, t-shirts and car vinyl's to help interest new players. Steve will be at the Ice Haus for a few Sundays talking to players and handing out flyers and advertisements. All players have been emailed, Dave O'Grady daughter will be playing as well. The team(s) would like to have a Jamboree or attend one.
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Fundraising-Ryan and Caitlin
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	The fundraising letter is written up Need involvement from parents as well Kohl's, dentist OCR have been contact, will look for other option like car dealerships and banks Would like to get ice dividers with some of the money, willing to offer sponsors logo on dividers, or on practice jerseys. Will be selling coffee mugs with Human Bean coupon inside. Cup will have Human Bean and Bears logo on them. Will have team managers sell at home games. Chuck offered box top flyers again to help with advertisement
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Mouth Guards-Brett
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	Board would like more information, undecided at this point if they are interested
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	UNC-All
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	We are interested in doing fundraising and silent action with them Colby Box will represent Cancer Night at the UNC game. Will get UNC Golf Tournament information out to parents to see if they are interested
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Financial Aid Request
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	Approval process with be stricter this year, any documents need for the board for their

	decisions will need to be from the current year. Possible have old kids write letters requesting scholarship
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	CYRHL/DNHL
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	New leagued formed this year with the DNHL and C470 leagues, 17 organizations as of now Teams will be set in tiers, the league needs to know how many teams we will have and how we want them tiered. 5 teams as of now- 2 squirts, 1 PW, 1 Bantam and 1-2 Midgets Teams will play in tiers until Thanksgiving and then changes may be made to the tiers depending on team's standings. Steve B. and Brett plan on attending additional meetings as well as CAHA meeting
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Pee Wee/Bantam Teams
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	Very high concern about the number of players we have for our Pee Wee and Bantam teams. Need to advertise and get the word out that players are wanted. Coaching director needs to be available to help us with this situation.
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	Miscellaneous topics
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	Chuck to provide Pizza at tryouts Photographer- She will work around schedule, Steve G will look at best time for all teams to have pictures done without interrupting to much practice time. Registration is live Manger Books-What do we want as content Q/A, phone numbers of Treasurer, ACE Coordinator and scheduler Welcome note Responsibilities
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	
<i>Agenda Item:</i>	
<i>Overview/Discussion:</i>	